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I am absolutely against the provisions of this Project for all the same reasons as given in other public
testimony that is NOT in favor of the Project. I have read in the local newspaper that Portland is no
longer "Stumptown" and is now "Dumptown". That is certainly the case as I drive through our city.
I know city leaders and volunteers are attempting to address this issue, but I believe the Project's
passage will only exacerbate this issue and others that are equally detrimental to ALL Portland
residents. I do not have a solution, but I definitely believe this Project is not one either.
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